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December 20, 2021 

 

 

Dear Ms. Lofsky, 

 

We value the services that Ontario’s Occupational Therapists provide to help injured Ontarians 

recover and return to work after a workplace injury or illness. 

In 2017, fee for service visit rates were reviewed and an 8.04% increase was applied to these 

rates for services provided by 10 of Ontario’s regulated health professions. This increase was equal 

to the Consumer Price Index (CPI), compounded for the years from 2011 to 2016. Fee for service 

visit rates are revised regularly to keep pace with CPI. In 2022, a 2.7% increase to these 

professions’ service codes will be applied. 

Fee schedules and billing information will be updated on our website mid-January. Please note that 

all services up to and including December 31, 2021 should be billed under the current service fees. 

The new fees apply to services delivered on or after January 1, 2022. 

Please feel free to share this information with your members. 

If you have any questions about WSIB health professional fees, please call the Health Practitioner 

Access Line at 1-800-569-7919 or 416-344-4526. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Julie Thurlow  
Executive Director, Health Services  

https://www.wsib.ca/en/health-care-providers/provider-fees/health-practitioner-fees

